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IMPORTANT DATES

        The City of Genoa is participating in a Watershed-based planning process for the Central South Branch
of the Kishwaukee River which also includes Deer Creek and the Bull Run Creek near Kirkland. People live,
work, and play in their watershed every day. Stakeholder contributions help us to focus on efforts to restore
impaired waters and protect unimpaired waters within our community. Watershed-based planning will build  
awareness of watershed issues through education and stewardship while increasing communication and
coordination. This project is being funded through Section 319 of the Clean Water Act Water and is a non-
point Water Quality Grant provided through the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency. The grant is being
managed by the DeKalb County Soil and Water Conservation District. 
        A Goals Workshop is planned for the general public on April 18, 2024 at the Genoa City Hall beginning
at 6 pm. The community is encouraged to attend to help establish goals. The workshop will provide the
community with information on the background of the watershed and its features. At the workshop you will
be asked for help identifying issues that could be addressed through proper planning and implementation of
best management practices. A watershed-based map is located on the back of this newsletter for your
convenience. 
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March 6th                            City Council Meeting 7pm    
March 10th                          Daylight Savings Time Begins
March 19th                          First Day of Spring
March 20th                          City Council Meeting 7pm       
March 29th                          City Offices Closed (Good Friday)
March 31st                          Easter Sunday
March 31st                          No on street parking ends

The City of

To learn more about this project and other completed plans visit dekalbcountywatersheds-il.org






